
Greenwell Point Public School 

NEWSLETTER 
‘School Motto – Growing and Learning Together’ 

Phone:  444 71379                 Fax:  444 71550                      email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                  10th December,  2012                            Term 4 Week 10 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 

Dear Parents,  
Congratulations to Taylah, Elouise and family on the birth of their brother. Our 9th baby this year including two 
staff members. A true population boom! 
 
The school has been asked to sing at tonight’s Christmas Carols. Children attending are asked to wear a Santa 
hat or a piece of tinsel in their hair etc.  It commences at 7pm. I will be attending but need parents to meet their 
children at the church door at approximately 8pm. Please do not send your child if you know they will not follow 
directions and can not sit for lengthy periods in a church without talking or misbehaving.  
 
To say thank you to the students who try to do their best and have been following the school rules, we are    
taking them on a special ‘Boat Award’ excursion. Please see the details below. 
 
We are in full swing for the school concert to be held on Thursday evening. Thank you to the parents who have 
quickly responded to notes and let us know if their child will be attending. At the conclusion of the evening your 
child will be dismissed in an orderly fashion to make sure they are safe. There will be moving cars and it will be 
dark so take care when entering and exiting the school grounds. If parking in Church street could you please 
park nose to the fence so we can fit more cars along the street without having to walk a great distance. 
We still have seating available if you would like to invite neighbours or friends.  
 
Kate Murphy 
Principal 
 
GREENWELL POINT CHRISTMAS CAROLS 
Greenwell Point Church will be holding their annual Christmas Carols in the Church tonight 10th December, 
2013 at 7pm.  All welcome and admission is FREE.  Students are asked to attend and bring their best manners. 
 
CANTEEN NEWS 

THERE WILL BE NO CANTEEN THIS WEEK, students will be on a whole school excursion. 

 
STUDENT BANKING 
Many families have forgotten about our school banking program.  Please send your child in with their banking 
on Monday’s and watch their account grow. 
 
SCHOOL MUSICAL EXTRAVAGANZA  
The students of Greenwell Point Public will be presenting a night of musical entertainment.  The performance, 
based on the book “Imagine” by Alison Lester, will be presented on Thursday night, 13th December 2012, in the 
school hall commencing at 7pm.   
All   parents, friends and family are invited to come and watch this musical extravaganza.  If you are able to help 
with costumes in anyway then please contact the office.  Please apply insect repellent to your child before you 
leave home.  The performance will be at dusk and your child will be outside coming down tho the classrooms for 
dress changes during the performance and mozzies and sandflies will be out! 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER   
 
DECEMBER 
10 Christmas carols in the Church  7pm 
13 School musical extravaganza—Start at 7pm 
18 End of Year Presentation  1pm 
18 Year 6 Dinner-More information later 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOAT AWARD EXCURSION 
The school has made a booking at Ulladulla’s Funland Park for this Friday 14th December, 2012 as a reward for 
our positive behaviour.  This excursion is based on students showing respect, responsibility and safety in the 
playground all year.  Notes will be sent home to the children who have contributed to help fill the box for their 
positive behaviour.      
 

SCHOOL LIBRARY 
The school library is now closed for borrowing, so now is the time to check your bookcases and under your 
beds for any overdue library books, as Mrs Hiscox will be doing a stocktake this week. If you happen to find any 
books just drop them into the office please. 
 
MOZZIES 
Unfortunately that time of the year has come back, yes the mozzies have invaded us again therefore please 
make sure your child is protected when they come to school by applying  insect repellent in the morning. Also 
please remember to have in your child's back pack a roll-on insect repellent for later in the day if needed so 
that they are protected at all times as the school does not supply repellent. Thanking you! 
 
 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 
SHOALHAVEN ENTERTAINMENT CENTRE 
Between the 2nd to 20th January, 2013 the Entertainment Centre will be home to a world class ice skating rink 
measuring 25 x 15 metres.  Come join the fun with 60 minutes ice skating sessions, disco nights, cultural days 
and lots more! Check out their website for more details. www. shoalhavenentertainment.com.au 
 
BOMADERRY JUNIOR RUGBY LEAGE FOOTBALL CLUB  
Bomaderry Junior Rugby League football club registration days for 2013 will be held on Saturday 2nd & 3rd 
February 2013 at Bomaderry Sporting Complex 10am to 1pm.  The club will be entering teams from the Under 
7’s to Under 16’s and also the newly formed Girls League tag team from 12-14 years of age. 
Cost is $85 which includes shorts, socks and a training shirt.  All new players must bring an original birth certifi-
cate.  For more information contact the President Steve McConville on 0403 591014.  
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Congratulations and Best Wishes to: 

Chloe Bond turns 7 on Thursday 

BOAT AWARDS 
k/1   Bradley Denny 
2/3/4   Cody Wilson 
5/6   Grace Cocking 


